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Click on the image of 
District Governor Fred 
Wright to watch his video 
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MESSAGE FROM THE 
DISTRICT GOVERNOR

August 1 - RYLA Junior Camp

August 8 - RYLA Advanced Camp

August 9 - District Board Meeting

August 15 - Rotary Adventures in 
Human Rights

August 17 - President’s Meeting

UPCOMING EVENTS

Jorrel Camuyong is a member of the Rotary Club of Winnipeg 
Satellite Club. He was born and raised in Winnipeg, and is a 
first generation Canadian with his parents immigrating from 
the Philippines to Canada in the 1980’s. He currently works 
as a resource teacher in a middle school in Winnipeg. He is a 
graduate of the University of Winnipeg where he recently 
returned and completed his Post Baccalaureate in Education, 
with a focus on Inclusive Education.


Jorrel has been working at the Rotary Youth Leadership Assembly (RYLA) camp as a counsellor since 
2012, and in 2019 became Chair of RYLA for the district. Jorrel and his team provide an incredible 
leadership experience for youth that returns confident young leaders to our communities.


He is also a member of our District Learning and Development Team. His knowledge and skills in 
software and hardware are critical for the production of the District Talk Shows, the District Leadership 
Seminar (DLS), our District Annual meeting and any of the hybrid events that are provided for our 
members.


Outside of school, work and Rotary, Jorrel fills his time with choral music. He is a board member at the 
Manitoba Choral Association, and is set to conduct one of the choirs in 2023 at Manitoba Sings 
(previously known as Provincial Honor Choir). He is also one of the artistic directors for Ecco Singers, 
and co-director of the Winnipeg Youth Chorus Junior.


Jorrel Imagines Rotary in a big way.

ROTARY SPOTLIGHT

ON JORREL CAMUYONG

ROTARY SPOTLIGHT

Each month we would love to spotlight one or more District 
Rotarian each month. Please submit suggestions with 
background information to newsletter editor, Ron 
Nordstrom via email. Email rnord@mymts.net

MESSAGE FROM ZOEY 

Welcome to August. The picture here is from 2016 when I was the greeter 
at a Rotary Club of Sioux Lookout regular meeting. More about that Club 
in a minute. 

Dad and Mom took me along on Jennifer Jones’ Imagine Rotary Canada 
Tour. Jennifer and Nick are really nice and they appreciated me being 
there as they are missing their dog as they have to be based out of 
Chicago for two years. 
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https://youtu.be/sceuIgetr1E
mailto:rnord@mymts.net
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50018/Documents/en-ca/f665ec9a-1e43-42a4-af8f-f97625f7b789/1/


Find a list of the District Executive, District Officers and 
Directors, and Assistant/Area Governors on the District 
5550 Web Page

We welcome Clay Purves from the Rotary Club of Winnipeg Assiniboine as our 
Legal Council. District 5550 is looking for a volunteer as an archivist. Don’t have 
the skill set for this task? No problem. The District has a number of committees 
who would love more members. For more information please contact District 
Governor Fred Wright at fred.wright2020@gmail.com or a committee chair listed 
below. 


Our District Committees who would welcome volunteers include: 


Youth and Fellowship – Patty Vann - 4pattyvann@gmail.com

Public Image – Jenna Raimbault - jenna@bwise.ca

Membership – Rod Riopel - rodriopel@gmail.com

Learning and Development – Gailmarie Anderson - gmanderson@sasktel.net 

Foundation – Bob Durston - rdurston@mymts.net 

Communication – Duane Hayunga - dhayunga@sadktel.net

World Community Service – Eva Vida - eva.vida@icloud.com 

Finance – Jeff Merry - jeffrey.merry@gmail.com

World Peace Partners – Taiseer Shareif - taiseershareif@gmail.com 


OPPORTUNITY TO JOIN THE TEAM

Rotary International President Jennifer Jones and her 
husband Nick Krayacich along with Bryn and Randy 
Styles visited our District as part of her Imagine Rotary 
Canada Tour. She arrived in Winnipeg to a rousing 
Rotary 5550 welcome at the James Richardson 
International Airport in Winnipeg, just after 10 AM on 
July 6. 

JENNIFER JONES VISIT TO DISTRICT

INTERNATIONAL CAMP RETURNS
Sioux Lookout - Rotary District 5550 and the Rotary 
Club Sioux Lookout offered another amazing, 
wilderness, canoeing experience form July 6 – 20, 
2022. The club has invited youth from all over the world 
each July for the last 28 years for 14 fun filled days of 
adventure.
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DISTRICT 5550 ROTARIANS 
Here are two opportunities that you may wish to consider: 

1. Nancy Hansen advises us that EVERY bread tag makes a difference! If you wish , can get them to 
me and I will send them or if you prefer You can send your collection to: Danielle Cares for 
Chairs, 11468 Sutton Place Drive East, Carmel, IN 46032. CHAIRIsh your bread tags, Disabled 
people need wheelchairs. Please circulate widely to those who might be interested. For more 
information please contact Nancy Hansen: hansnan60@hotmail.com 


2. Cross Egypt Challenge is an international cross-country motorcycle and scooter adventure 
tour conducted throughout the majestic and fascinating Egypt. Participation in the tour is open for 
Rotarians and non-Rotarians and their accompanying spouses or friends from around the globe. 
People who do not ride motorcycles can also join this amazing adventure and be hosted in air- 
conditioned chase vans. 
Contact: Ahmad Elzoghby l PHF info@crossegyptchallenge.com for more information.  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